
President Ken Boegh invites all members
to attend

The Scandinavian Home Society
2024 Annual General Meeting

Sunday, October 27, 2024
2:00 p.m.

West Thunder Community Centre

Join us for light refreshments following the business meeting

As a part of the Board’s ongoing commitment to celebrate Scandinavian traditions
and our heritage, the Board is requesting that, if possible,

members bring one item of memorabilia to the 2024 AGM
and offer a few words in recognition of what this item means to you.
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